PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIW VISIT BY THE OHIO BOARD OF NURSING
[bookmark: _GoBack]Northwest State Community College wishes to announce that it will host a site visit for continuing approval of its associate degree and practical nursing programs by the Ohio Board of Nursing. A scheduled virtual visit will occur on December 1 and 2, 2020.

